BUFFALO (ourier-EXPRESS sTATION

23 NORTH STREET, BUFFALO 2, N. Y.

September 16, 1947

Mr, Stanwood R. Morss
R. R. #3
Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Morss:

This will verify your reception of our monthly
frequency test program on September 10, 1947,

Reports of this nature are greatly apprecilated.
Good luck on your DXing,
Sincerely,
Raymond H. Lamy
Techniceal Supervisor
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